
 
 

Meeting Date 22/03/16 

Meeting Location SO.02 

Meeting  Academy Council 

Attendees: 

Name Company Initial Copies 

Robbie Ensby 

Erin Long 

Kathryn Smith (minutes) 

Adam Khader 

Zara Ahsan 

Gilbert Awuah 

Simran Biring 

Kai Cassidy 

Bradley Farren 

Harold Fitzgerald 

Munib Perveaz 

Amrit Sohal 

 

Apologies: 

Cristian Baluta 
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 Discussion Action 

1. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. 

 

 

 

SMHW - Show my homework 

Ms Humber asked the students their thoughts about SMHW. 

Students thoughts on this subject: 

See attached sheet 

• It’s good if the teacher leaves homework for you regularly. 
• It’s not good if a teacher leaves the homework on a Sunday evening expecting it 

to be done by Monday, as sometimes then you get a detention for not doing it. 
• Sometimes the teachers don’t inform you they are going to leave homework on 

SMHW, then if the work isn’t done you get a detention. 
• Teachers in History, Maths, English and Geography are best at leaving homework 

on SMHW. 
• Sometimes teachers leave homework and you have only had a very brief 

description of what to do, and how to do it.  
• Homework is left without any information of what to do and the questions 

haven’t been covered in class. 
• The best department at leaving homework on SMHW is English. 
• It is good to have it on an app on your phone so you can check if you have been 

left any homework quickly. 
• It helps you keep track of your work 
• It’s good to have a deadline. 
• Homework should only be given for either SMHW or written in your diary as 

having both is confusing. 

The conclusion everybody came to is that SMHW is good if used effectively and it helps 
with your homework, not too many resources. 

Volunteers:   Gilbert Awuah 
                        Munib Perveaz 
                        Zara Ahsan 
                        Leah Lewis 
 

Teacher training Session Volunteers 

Teacher training session on Thursday 23 March, 2 x volunteers needed to explain to the 
teachers what helps them to learn best.  

Volunteers:   Robbie Ensby 
                        Gilbert Awuah 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LHU to e-mail students 
where and when there 
will be a meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
3. AOB 

Wednesday’s lunchtime should also be a split lunch as there isn’t enough time to get 
changed for enrichment and have your lunch because all the hot dinner have gone. 

 

 

 

 

 


